
 
CLOSED FOR PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT 

 
The Municipality of Sioux Lookout will be closing all departments, except the Sioux 
Lookout Municipal Airport, on Tuesday, August 23, 2022, for a Professional Development 
Day. 
 
This full-day closure will include the Municipal Office, Public Works, Hidden Lake Landfill, 
Fire Hall, and Recreation Centre (arena/gym/fitness rooms/etc). Fire services will remain 
on call to deal with emergencies. 
 

For further information, please contact:  
Brian P. MacKinnon, Manager of Corporate Services/Municipal Clerk 

 737-2700 ext. 2243 or bmackinnon@siouxlookout.ca  
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